
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

 Merry Christmas!  It’s hard to believe another Christmas is only a week away.  

So much has happened this past year, and it’s been an exciting time for our family.  I 

have left my secular job, we went full time on deputation, and saw God work and 

provide like never before!    Only God knows what 2019 will hold for us.  With the 

recent early snow for us in NC, it seems He is trying to prepare us for Montana also! 

 Since our last letter, we have had a slow calendar.  We have contended with 

Thanksgiving and the generally slower December timeframe.  However, we did have a 

couple meetings in GA that we were very thankful to get.  It has been a good 

opportunity for us to spend time with our home church and fellowship and serve with 

them.  Our church family has been such a blessing to us, especially this past month! 

 I have taken the time to make as many contacts with churches as I can, and 

we have scheduled several meetings for next year.  We are still working to fill the 

2019 calendar, but things are coming together well.  We are looking forward to mid-

January when our next scheduled meetings start back up. 

 Please continue to PRAY for our family and ministry as God leads us in this 

deputation ministry.  PRAY for safety in traveling, and PRAY that God would have the 

churches we have been in to support us, and open the doors to the churches that He 

would have us be in.  As one missionary stated it, “God knows the churches that will 

support me, but I have to find them”.  We are thankful for a few individual families 

that have committed to support us over this past month.  Also, with the end of the 

year coming, we are hopeful for other churches we have been in to start supporting 

us as well.  Thank you again for your support and please PRAY for the souls of Butte, 

Montana! 

Thank you to the following churches for hosting us recently: 

12/2 Faith Baptist Church Ludowici, GA 
12/2 Grace Baptist Church Hinesville, GA 

 

In Christ, 

Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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